Woking Leisure Centre 50+ Club Walk
Around Shamley Green - Wednesday, 16th February 2022
Meeting Point:  The front of the Red Lion pub on Shamley Green, GU5 0UB.            OS Explorer 145: TQ 032438
Time:  10.00 am start                                         Distance:  5.0 miles
Numbers are restricted – please book your place with Hilary.
Leaders:  Alan & Jean Sandell (01483 222903 or 0796 737 4559 on the day)
Directions:  From Woking take the A247 through Send and West Clandon to the A25. Continue on the A25 past Newlands Corner to Silent Pool where you turn right onto the A248 signposted Godalming and Albury. After about one third of a mile the A248 bends sharp right. Turn left (straight on) here signposted Albury Heath. Keep on this road for about four miles to Shamley Green. On entering the village keep right. Turn right at the main road and then immediately right.  You will see The Red Lion on your left.  In addition to the pub car park there is plenty of parking around the green.
The Walk:  This is an undulating walk through varied countryside in the Surrey Hills, across farmland with some good views, through wooded areas, along an old railway track and close to an old canal. The coffee stop will be about half way round, but there is not really a good place for it. There are five stiles all early in the walk. There are no hills, only gentle undulations, although the first quarter of a mile might be considered a little steep by some. There are two short stretches of busy road and lots of quiet residential roads. Some tracks are also cycle paths.
As with all walks, please wear suitable footwear. The majority of the walk is on firm ground but there are some grassy paths which may get muddy if it has been wet and there are a few short stretches which will be wet and muddy, whatever the weather.
Lunch after the walk:  The Red Lion pub (http://www.redlionshamleygreen.com) does not do sandwiches or snacks, only meals, but there is a good selection of starters, sides and puds.  I have provisionally booked but they would like the number confirmed before the start of the walk. As I understand it they want us to individually order and pay for drinks and food at the bar. Wearing a mask when walking around in the pub is recommended but not mandatory.
Dogs:  Sorry, but because of possible trip and fall hazard that dogs present to our walkers, we regret dogs are no longer welcome to join 50+ walks.

First Aiders:  The walk leader will carry a basic first aid kit and a mobile phone in case of minor accidents, though mobile coverage is limited in this area. It is expected that all walkers will be prepared for the conditions. However, if any walker is a qualified first aider, would they make themselves known to the walk leader before the start.

PLEASE NOTE: 
MEMBERS TAKING PART ON CLUB WALKS DO SO AT THEIR OWN RISK
